
Goldfields Kindergarten 

   Hakihea (December) 2018 

Ngā mihi o te Kirihimete me te Tau Hōu  

(Merry Christmas and Happy New Year) 

Contacting Kindergarten  
To contact  kindy about absences please call 4859 
003 before session or text  the kindy phone on:  
021 242 0429 
 
We will be using texts, emails, parent pockets and 
the whiteboard at the gate to inform  
families of what’s coming up at kindergar-
ten, parent help and fundraising activities. 
Please touch base with a teacher if you’re 
not receiving these messages 

Fundraising  

Thank you to all of those who have supported us by 
buying wet bag and sun hats from us as fundraisers  

We will be doing a wool drive at the  

beginning of next year please let the  

community know  

Save the Date 2018 

13th December—Santa Claus is coming to 

kindy. Get a Photo with Santa $5 

14th December—Bake Sale at Four Square  

17th December—Clean Up Week, all fami-

lies please choose one job each 

20th December—Kindergarten Closed for the year 

Save the Date 2019 

23rd January—Welcome back for 

2019,  

Grocery Hamper  

Thank you all for the beautiful items everyone has do-

nated for the Grocery Hamper Raffle.  

Yummy!  

Please encourage Friends and Family to purchase a 

raffle ticket from either the corner shop or at Kinder-

garten. This will be drawn by the 18th of December.  

Bake Sale 

14 December 2018 

10amñNoon  

Outside Four Square 

Just a wee reminder: 

Parent help is integral to the smooth running of Kinder-

garten.  We really appreciate all your help with this, 

please ensure you know when your parent help is and 

swap if your not able to do the date you’re rostered on. 

Recently there have been a lot of people not turning up 

for parent help. Unfortunately this takes the teachers 

away from the teaching and learning for your child/ren. 

So please note the dates you are rostered on. 

Huge thank you to Tiff for setting this roster up each 

term. 

Please remember to sign your child in and out at kinder-

garten everyday this is Ministry of Education requirement  

See You Later Jenny 

We would like to wish Jenny a happy retirement. A huge 

thank you to Jenny, she has taken on many roles at Goldfields 

Kindergarten including being Head Teacher while Melissa was 

on Maternity Leave.  We are pleased to say it is a see you lat-

er as we will still see Jenny when she pops in to relieve for us  

End of Year Tidy Up 

Please all sign up for the end of year jobs. Many hands make 

light work 



 

 

 

Santa Claus is Coming to Town 
 

Annual Christmas Party  

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday the 13th of December  

Santa here 10:00am-Noon 

 

Shared kai at Noon 

 

Photo with Santa Claus for $5 for a digital copy 

 


